
The Season of  

 

We, at the Advice & Aid Pregnancy Center, are thankful for all of the generous support we have received 
in 2014 from our prayer partners, volunteers, donors, and sponsors.  Without the support of our 
community and those who believe in the sanctity of life the AAPC would not be celebrating 15 years of 
service.  Whether you are hands-on at the Center, hands lifted in prayer or a faithful, financial donor your 
support is an ongoing blessing to the work of the Center. 
 
The 2014 AAPC Benefit Tea was held at the lovely Central Commercial building in downtown Kingman 
on October 25th.  The theme was “15 Years of Precious Memories.”  It was a beautiful, well-attended 
event and, most importantly, it brought awareness of the services of the Center to the community’s 
attention and raised a generous amount to continue the work of the Kingman and Dolan Springs Advice 
& Aid Pregnancy Centers.  It was supported by many generous sponsors.  Thank you!   

Let’s Talk  Turkey! 

Good News – You could have a 2014 tax credit! 

The AAPC is a non-profit 501(c)(3) (FEIN 30-

0081868) organization, certified as a Qualifying 

Charitable Organization by the Arizona 

Department of Revenue,  so when it comes time 

to file your 2014 tax returns, you may be able to 

use your donation or sponsorship for a state tax 

credit of up to $200 for a single person and $400 

for a married couple.  You may also take the 

federal tax deduction.  Check with your tax 

adviser.  Eligible donations for 2014 may be 

made until December 31, 2014.   

Did you know? 
You can support the Advice & Aid Pregnancy 

Center when you shop at Smith’s Food & Drug 

Store – just in time for the holiday meals 

shopping season!   To sign up through Smith’s 

go to the website, click on “Community” and 

follow the instructions.  We thank you for 

supporting the Center with these fringe benefits 

to shopping. 

And 

We‘re in the process of setting up another 

account with a major merchandise distributor 

(Christmas shopping!) and will forward that 

information via email when it is completed.  If 

we do not have your email address please email 

us at aaapc1@yahoo.com to be added to our 

email list so we can keep you up-to-date.  

 

 

“Praise God from Whom 

All Blessing Flow!” 

 

Mission DVD Available 
Have you seen the “Mission” video prepared by 

Mac & Barbara Mandley which gives a 

presentation of the different areas of service by 

the Center?  It’s about five minutes long and is 

appropriate to show in church announcements or 

small group settings to give information on the 

Center or at a community organization meeting 

to encourage support of the Center.  Just call the 

Director, Teresa Reaume, at 692-1301 and she’ll 

be happy to send you the dvd.   P.S.  You’ll love 

“the rest of the story” as presented by a former 

client.  
 

 
 

At the Center, we like to say that we open our 

doors each day to “see what appointments God 

has made for us.”  Thank you for helping us to 

continue to offer services to save the unborn, 

help expectant mothers and serve families in 

our community.  Happy Thanksgiving!   

 

Teresa Reaume, Director 

Advice & Aid Pregnancy Center 


